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As an Oregonian, I believe in the importance of sustainable transportation options. 

eBikes provide a convenient and efficient way to make trips and commute, even to 

areas outside the city center. This innovative technology also allows us to arrive at 

work and other destinations without the need for a shower, making it a practical and 

enjoyable mode of transportation. By supporting this bill, we can make eBikes more 

accessible and affordable to everyone in our community. Let's vote in favor of a 

greener and more enjoyable future for Oregon. 


